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  PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE
   
  (29th Meeting)
   
  6th November 2006
   
  (Business conducted by telephone)
   
  PART A
     
  All members were present.
   
  Connétable D.F. Gray of St. Clement - Chairman

Senator S. Syvret
Senator M.E. Vibert
Connétable K.A. Le Brun of St. Mary
Deputy G.C.L. Baudains
Deputy C.H. Egré
Deputy J. Gallichan
 

  In attendance -
   
  Miss P. Horton, Clerk to the Privileges and Procedures Committee

 
Note: The Minutes of this meeting comprise Part A.

Ministerial
Government -
review of the first
12 months
P.77/2006:
Amendment.
465/1(77)
Encl.

A1.     The Committee, with reference to its Minute No. B2 of 18th October 2006,
received and considered a draft proposition entitled ‘Ministerial Government -
review of the first 12 months P.77/2006: amendment’.
 
The Committee recalled that it had approved a draft amendment to Senator
Shenton’s proposition which would extend the deadline for the production of the
report until 30th June 2007 at the very latest and set out terms of reference which
were intended to cover all aspects of the new system where a review was considered
to be appropriate.
 
Prior to the amendment being lodged it had been referred to the Council of
Ministers for consideration as the terms of reference covered the workings of the
Council of Ministers and Ministers. In this regard the Committee considered four
changes which had been suggested by the Council of Ministers.
 
The Committee approved the draft amendment and requested that it be lodged ‘au
Greffe’ for consideration by the States on 21st November 2006.
 
The Greffier of the States was directed to take the necessary action.
 
Deputy G.C.L. Baudains requested that his dissent from this decision be recorded.


